State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Preliminary Adequacy Review TR-0...  https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=0f61963367&view=pt&search=all...

gLALTCERgIF:o Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Preliminary Adequacy Review TR-07, Pueblo Cement Site, M2002-004

Furman Diana <dfurman@gcc.com> Thu, Nov 21, 2019 at 1:19 PM
To: "Lennberg - DNR, Patrick" <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>
Cc: Furman Diana <dfurman@gcc.com>

Hi Patrick

As discussed this morning, GCC is requesting a 90 day extension, given the holiday schedule, plans to drill the
additional well in January as well as working with a new consultant in responding to your questions. Please let me
know if you have any questions or would like to discuss further.

Thanks,

DIANA FURMAN
ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEER

+1(719) 647 6861
? GCC 0 +1(718)2522412
& dfurman@gec.com

3372 Lime Road
Pueblo, COA1004
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